
South Cove Manor at Quincy Point Rehabilitation Center

South Cove Manor Updates

Dear Family and Friends of South Cove Manor:

Late last evening, a first-floor resident tested positive for COVID. This makes two

currently positive residents on the first floor south Courtyard. As a result we will

be quarantining all residents on that courtyard that are not up to date with

vaccinations and booster doses. This requires that we stop all communal dining

and group activities on that courtyard during the quarantine period. As of the

writing of this letter, this quarantine period will run through Monday, July 18th. If

we are required to extend that quarantine, I will make sure that everyone knows

about that extension as soon as possible. I also want to strongly caution any

visitor that is immunocompromised or concerned about contracting COVID to

postpone their visit until this quarantine period is completed.

We believe that all of our currently positive staff members and residents’ cases

are unrelated, and that there has NOT been any internal spread of the virus in our

building. As a reminder, ALL visitors must complete the screening form at the

front desk, PRIOR to proceeding into the building for a visit. Any visitor that has

symptoms of COVID-19 are STRONLGY urged to refrain from visiting.

I will keep you posted as this situation evolves.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me,

or Li Chen, our Administrator.
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Thank you again for placing your trust in South Cove Manor.

Sincerely,

William J. Graves

President & CEO

中華頤養院更新

親愛的中华颐养院的家人和朋友：

昨晚深夜，一名一楼院民的新冠病毒检测呈阳性。这使一楼南院，目前
两个检测呈阳性院民。因此，我们将隔离该庭院内所有未接种疫苗和加
强剂量的院民。这要求我们在隔离期间停止该庭院的所有公共用餐和团
体活动。在写这封信时，隔离期将持续到 7 月 18 日星期一。如果我们
需要延长隔离期，我将确保每个人都尽快知道该延期。我还想强烈警告
任何免疫功能低下或担心感染 COVID 的访客推迟访问，直到隔离期结
束。

我们认为，我们目前所有呈阳性的工作人员和院民病例都无关，并且我
们大楼内没有任何病毒内部传播。提醒一下，所有访客在进入大楼访问
之前必须在前台填写筛选表格。强烈敦促任何有 COVID-19 症状的访客
不要来访。

随着这种情况的发展，我会及时通知您。

如果您有任何问题，请随时与陈力或我联系。

再次感谢您对中華頤養院的信任。

真摯地，
威廉·J·格雷夫斯
總裁兼首席執行官
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Please support

South Cove Manor

請支持
中華頤養院

Click here for Donation Form

to mail a check

South Cove Manor at Quincy Point
Rehabilitation Center

288 Washington Street, Quincy, MA 02169
(617) 423-0590

www.SouthCoveManor.org
info@southcovemanor.org

If you believe you received this message in error or wish to no longer receive email from us,
please (Unsubscribing is not supported in previews).
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